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From the Desk of Carol Ann 
 

SPC Nursery Volunteers 
Our nursery is growing, and we are blessed to have Lindsay 

Carter (Nursery Director) and Lilly Hamilton (Nursery Assistant) 
as part of our church staff. We are also blessed on Sundays to 
have  a growing need for volunteers to help our staff with the 
caregiving for our little ones. 

Sometimes we find little bumps in the road (mysterious 
ways) where God can use us. Perhaps He wants YOU to help take 
care of our little ones by being a volunteer to help our staff. 
There is a need for volunteers ...so please consider sharing an 
occasional Sunday Morning in the nursery as we nurture and 
tend to our most precious flock.  Use the link to sign up!  
https://forms.gle/dCrhJvj4MWbRzMi39  
 

 

 

https://forms.gle/dCrhJvj4MWbRzMi39
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